
 

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

The school year at Phelps County R3 is coming to a close and our students are 

eagerly waiting for summer break. We all know by the time August rolls around 

some parents seem to get overwhelmed with all the school supplies that need to 

be bought. Don’t fret our PTO organization wants to buy ALL school supplies 

for Preschool through 5th grades to help alleviate some of the cost for our 

amazing parents. Supplies that will not be bought are backpacks, lunch bags, 

and tennis shoes.  

Due to great community support throughout the year and participation in our 

PTO events, the PTO has raised enough funds to be able to provide this service. 

The PTO would like to thank all community members and parents who helped 

make this possible.  

If you would like to opt out of this offer, please call the office no later June 15th, 

2017, this would allow PTO to possibly fund more school activities. If any 

student in grades 6th-8th is in financial hardship, please call 573-435-6293 and 

PTO may be able to help in your time of need.  

If you choose to opt out of this offer and would like to donate school supplies or 

would like to give a monetary donation, please come to the office at your 

convenience.  

We appreciate all that you do to help make your child/children great!!! Our 

students are the future!  

 

 

 

  


